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1662 Elm Street, Manchester, NH
Coming Soon - Primary Bank’s New Branch

Primary Bank is excited to announce the plans for 
our new branch and expansion into the Manchester 
community. Here are some FAQs about the project:  

Where is the new branch? 
Our new branch will be located at 1662 Elm Street, 
just off the Amoskeag Bridge in Manchester.  

When will the branch open? 
The branch is scheduled to open in early 2019.

Is this a full-service branch?
Yes, the new Manchester branch will offer the same 
products as our Bedford headquarters, including:
 • Commercial checking & savings products 
 • Commercial lending 
 • Cash management services
 • Merchant services 
 • Health savings accounts 
 • Consumer checking & savings products 
 • CDs & IRAs 
 • Credit & debit cards 
 • Online & mobile banking 

Will the branch have a night drop? 
Yes, for the convenience of our business clients, 
we will have a night drop.

Is there a drive thru at this location? 
The branch will not have a drive-thru. Parking is 
located in the lot adjacent to the building.

Who will be working at this location? 
The Manchester staff will include:
 • Branch Manager 
 • Business Development Officer 
 • Commercial Loan Officers 
 • Branch Service Associates 

What are the branch hours? 
Monday - Friday, 9:00 am to 5:00 pm


